
 
 

 

April 23, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Leslie Kristof, Campus President 
Keiser University 
9400 SW Discovery Way 
Port Saint Lucie, FL 34987 
 
Dear Ms. Kristof: 
 
It is my pleasure to provide this letter supporting the Treasure Coast campus of Keiser University.  
 
As the Local Workforce Development Board for Martin, St. Lucie and Indian River counties, CareerSource Research 
Coast (CSRC) considers Keiser University a vital partner.  Keiser University has a reputation for providing quality 
educational opportunities to the residents of our local workforce development area with an emphasis on one of 
our targeted industry sectors, healthcare.  As an approved training provider, CSRC has the ability to provide 
tuition/supportive services assistance to those Keiser University students who qualify for the Workforce Innovation 
and Opportunity Act (WIOA) federal grant funding.   
 
Keiser University’s investment and involvement in the Workforce Readiness Taskforce and the Healthcare Round 
Table are two examples of its pledge to the CSRC vision “to be the catalyst empowering our communities toward 
economic success” by building the educational foundation of a skilled, qualified talent pipeline. 
 
It is with assurance and gratitude that I write on behalf of Keiser University, Treasure Coast campus and their 
significance to the residents and employers of our local workforce development area.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if I can provide you with additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Brian K. Bauer 
President/CEO 

 


